
 
 

 
 

 
 

The Ban Righ Foundation 
cordially invites you to attend our 

 

 

Saturday, April 30, 2016  
2:00-4:00 p.m. 

In Grant Hall, Queen’s University 

Everyone is welcome. Bring friends and family. No charge. 

~Refreshments and music~ 

 

 

Please RSVP to banrighcentre@queensu.ca  by April 14, 2016 

http://banrighcentre.queensu.ca/ 
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